
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOPIC FOR WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2024: 

 
Celebrating Wynn Hospital’s One Year Anniversary 

 

On October 29, 2023, we moved 226 patients to Wynn Hospital from St. Luke’s and St. Elizabeth – and 

all in less than 10 hours.  

 

It’s hard to believe that a year has gone by since that first day. We are so grateful to everyone who 

was a part of that first day, and to those who have been working with us since that day, ensuing we 

continue to deliver high-quality care to our community. 

 

Here’s a quick snapshot of some of the things we’ve accomplished together in this past year: 

 

November 2023 through September 2024 Volume 

Inpatients 17,073 

Surgeries and procedures 18,203 

Emergency Department visits 63,129 

Visitors 200,750 (average of 550 per day) 

Ambulances per day 72 

Babies born 1,104 

Laboratory tests run 1,645,466 

Imaging tests 222,317 

Meals served 242,512 

Cafeteria meals 430,789 

 

But it’s more than numbers, it’s about the thousands of lives that have been touched by our 

employees, volunteers and providers at the Wynn Hospital. Check out stories about patients and our 

talented and caring employees and providers on this website.  

 

The opening of the Wynn Hospital is the beginning of a new chapter in healthcare for the Mohawk 

Valley – and it’s so much more than a hospital!  A medical campus is forming in downtown Utica. 

Earlier this year, CNY Cardiology moved their offices to State Street across from the Wynn Hospital 

ED. MVHS opened a retail pharmacy and a lab blood draw station in the same location, and we’re 

awaiting NYS approval to open imaging and specialty physician offices there as well. 

 

https://www.mvhealthsystem.org/all-in-for-you


Our footprint in medical education has also been growing dramatically!  Over the last two years, we 

have added five residency programs to our medical education division. Today, we have residents in 

podiatry, psychiatry, OB/GYN, general surgery and transitional year – in addition to our two long-

standing residency programs in family medicine and dentistry. Plus, we are the clinical site for third 

and fourth year medical students from Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine and the University 

of New England. That’s more than 140 physician learners on our campus today. That’s in addition to 

the nursing students from our St. Elizabeth College of Nursing and other clinical students from area 

colleges. Yes, we are truly a teaching hospital and medical campus! 

 

One-year anniversary video  

 

From our first EmployeeFest and Walk to the Future to the ribbon cutting, milestones achieved, 

challenges we faced and all of the monumental moments in between, this video provides a glance 

back at it all: https://www.youtube.com/watch/EKmKWMJ09lo  

https://www.youtube.com/watch/EKmKWMJ09lo

